
Dear Mr Hobbs 

As a cyclist, motorcycle rider and car driver I would like to offer the following points regarding making 

cycling safer for all 

I. Mandatory lights which should be on whenever on the road 
2. Rear Vision Mirrors like a motorbike 

3. A number plate at minimal cost say $10 which entitles you to ride on the road, it can also be used to 
identify the idiots that disregard the law ie run red lights etc 
4. Ban cyclists from roads with a speed limit above 60km/h 

The other problem I have noticed is bikes riding on the white line, not in the bike lane, especially in Cairns 
which has some great bike lanes, also making single file riding except to overtake mandatory 
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